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Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the Town Board 
 
From:  Wally Bobkiewicz, City Manager and Acting Township Supervisor 
 
Subject: Acting Township Supervisor Report  
 
Date:  October 25, 2013 
 
I will be submitting periodic reports to the Town Board on activities.  My plan is weekly 
reports to start, transitioning to monthly reports. 
 
Attached please find October, 2013 month to date report on Township program 
expenditures, as well as month summaries for January – September, 2013.  I am 
working with staff on developing a more meaningful reporting system. 
 
I am working on finalizing the proposed FY 2014 budget which will be submitted shortly.  
Regular weekly staff meetings have been instituted. 
 
Director Thomas-Smith and I are beginning our review of operations and current staffing 
 
The City Council will consider my responses to the League of Women’s Voters letter 
pertaining to the proposed dissolution referendum on Monday evening. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
 
Attachments 
January – September 2013 Activity Reports 
October 2013 Activity Report to Date 
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